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MESSAGE:  

 
Advanced Education’s new Foundational Learning Assistance Program (FLAP) will launch on April 1, 2022.  
 
Students attending approved foundational learning and skills development programs starting on or after April 1, 
2022 must complete applications through the new Student Management System, which will be available in the 
coming weeks. 
 
Educational Institutions will complete student enrolment in the system that will prompt the student application 
process. The new application is simple and highly automated, reducing errors that caused processing delays. 
 
Counsel to Leave Employment or Reduced Course Load approvals will be completed by  
Advanced Education for students starting programs after April 1. 
 
For more information, students can inquire at their Educational Institution or contact the Foundational Learning 
and Skills Development Office.  
 
In Edmonton: 780-427-3722 or Toll-free: 1-800-222-6485 


